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         Week 7 Term 3 2025 
 

 

Principal: Kate Mansfield principal@glenavy.school.nz 
Office: office@glenavy.school.nz 
Telephone: 036893856  
Website: www.glenavy.school.nz 
 
FACEBOOK- Glenavy School NZ 
SCHOOL ACCOUNT NUMBER NZ 060941-0494989-00 

Bus Drivers 
Magic  Bus - Al Stewart  
Ring or text before 7:30am Phone 021 0886 3249 
 
Flames Bus -James Nicolson 
Ring or text before 7:30am Phone 0272848816 
 
Optimus Lime - Peter O’Donnell  
Ring or text before 7:30 am  Phone 0272062271 

 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome 
This week, we’re thrilled to welcome another new student to Glenavy School! Eros Dela Carsada 
joins us in Room Korora. Welcome to you and your family. 
 
NEW CLASSROOM AND STAFF ROOM 
Well finally we have moved into the new classrooms this week and were all signed off from the 
council  on Tuesday afternoon . During Monday and Tuesday we were allowed to move furniture 
and resources into the block, come Wednesday morning we were able to occupy the buildings. 
This is going to be amazing for our children. The children and staff  have been so excited about our new 
classrooms.  The classrooms still need to be painted outside and an outdoor carpet laid on the concrete floor 
under the large canopy. This will happen over the next few months. 
 
ASSEMBLIES 
Assemblies will now be held under the canopy each Friday at 2:30pm, there will be space for parents to come 
and watch and a chair to sit on, so come along and be a part of our first Assembly today. 
Later in Term 4 we will have an official opening of our new buildings and an afternoon tea, we will send you all an 
invite to attend. Thank you so much for all the support during this project and being positive when we have had 
a class in the library for so long. 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 
Our new classrooms 
are ready. Please 
come and have a 
look when you drop 
off or pick up your 
children.  

UNATTENDED OFFICE 
If you come to school and the office is unattended please ring the bell as this will ring in my 
office and also in the new staffroom. Someone will come and help you. If the office door is 
locked a sign will ask you to go over to the new staffroom for help. 
As you can imagine the new staffroom is over the other side of the playground, so please 
remember to come over for help if you need it. 
 
TIMARU MUSEUM/ROCK ART VISIT  
Next week the whole school is travelling to TImaru to visit the Timaru Museum and The Rock Art Display. 
Juniors will go on Tuesday 2nd September, Years 0-3 Rachel, Twane and Emily's class 
Seniors - Wednesday 3rd September, Years 4-8 Helen, Melissa and Steve's class 
The students will be gone by 9am and back at 3pm, so please if your children are late they will miss out on this trip  
or have an appointment be aware they will be in Timaru. 
 
Many thanks  and have a great weekend, Kate Mansfield 
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 ⭐⭐⭐   Glenavy School Value Awards ⭐⭐⭐ 
 

Principal's Award - Wilma Dickey - Self Management - For working hard towards your goals and 
achieving them. Well done! 
 
Kororā - Tyler Versoza - Self Management - Tyler you are doing really well learning your sounds for 
reading. Well done. 
 
Pīwakawaka - Leanna Lazo - Self Management  You have been doing amazingly neat handwriting this 
week and have stayed really focused. Well done! 
 
Tūī - Jacob Barros - Respect - For being a respectful and happy member of our class, always willing to 
help others with kindness and enthusiasm. 
 
Ruru -  Travis Tapaling - Self Management - For a consistent positive attitude. You are always sharing 
ideas and contributing to class activities. Well Done. 
 
Kea - Trion Tabucol - Respect - You are always showing respect to everyone around you, being polite, 
supportive and a good friend to all.  
 
Kārearea - Francis Tion - Self Management - For showing incredible drive and determination to achieve 
across all learning areas this week and throughout the entire term. You are a true superstar! 
 
Maths Award - Tessa Ferguson - For your never give up attitude in maths and the determination you’ve 
shown to master new concepts. Fantastic effort! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events - Term 3 
Week 8 - Term 3 Week 9 - Term 3 

Monday 1st September   
●​ Subway Orders In 

 
Tuesday 2nd September  

●​ Jnr Trip to Timaru - Rock Art & Museum 
 
Wednesday 3rd September  

●​ Snr Trip to Timaru - Rock Art & 
Museum 

●​ PTA Meeting 2.15pm 
 
Friday 5th September 

●​ Yr 8 Hikoi @ Moeraki 
●​ Sausage Sizzle 
●​ 2:30pm-Assembly in our new covered area- ll 

welcome 

Friday 12th September 
●​ Sausage Sizzle 
●​ 2:30pm Assembly in our new covered area- 

All welcome 
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Support Glenavy School's Heaviest Calf Competition 
 
We're calling on our community to donate a calf to our Heaviest Calf Competition. 
Friesian bulls or beef cross calves are welcome. Your donation will help support our 
school, and you’ll get to enjoy a fun-filled evening at our weigh-in BBQ. 
 

Prizes up for grabs!  
- Heaviest calf wins a prize and our heaviest calf trophy. 
- 2nd and 3rd places also take home prizes. 
- The family that donates the most calves wins a special prize.  
 
Calves will be sold through the Temuka sale yards in late November. 
 
To get involved  
Email: glenavyschoolpta@gmail.com or call/text Kayla on 0274620600 to get your 
Glenavy School calf tags.  
Your support is much appreciated. 

 

 

Board Elections: 
The Board Elections have now closed and we have 4 
board members elected 

●​ Hamish McCulloch 
●​ Billie Moffat 
●​ Arjan Van't Klooster 
●​ Ashleigh Davies - Welcome to Ashleigh who is 

our newest board member. 
 

To fill our board we need 5 parent representatives, so 
an old board member has said they are willing to 
come back on the board. We need to advertise that 
you are all happy for this to happen and not another 
election.  
 
Glenavy School Board- Casual vacancy for a parent 
representative 
 
A casual vacancy has occurred on the school board 
for an elected parent representative. 
 
The board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection. 
If 10% or more of eligible voters on the school roll ask 
the board, within 28 days of this notice being 
published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, 
then a by-election will be held. 
 
Request for a by-election should be sent to:  
Hamish McCulloch, Presiding member (chair) ℅ 
Glenavy School Board, 15 Ruane Street, Waimate 
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